
What a great time we had at our Diva Holiday 
Luncheon, 12/12/24, held at Mitch’s Restaurant on 
El Paseo!  It was a great end of the year holiday 
luncheon, complete with a Fashion Show and 
Holiday Carolers!  Thank you to Liz Brannon and 
Joyce Sosebee for your generous time in organizing 
this fun event for the PSCC Divas!

Diva Luncheon & Fashion Show @ Mitch’s on El Paseo 12/12/24




	Slide Number 1
	Slide Number 2

